Friendly Center, Inc.

ORANGE, CALIFORNIA 92666 PHONE (714) 532-1819

MRS. FRANK ROBLES, JR. (BETTY) EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

MR. JAMES H. SILVA, C.L.U.

DR. LAWRENCE W. JORDAN, JR. VICE PRESIDENT

MISS FANNY CARLTON SECRETARY

MRS. WAYNE CHALK (JEANNE)

January 6, 1969

BOARD MEMBERS

MRS. EMILIA D. AMES

REV. DR. JAY LUMAN BUSH

MRS. HUGH DAVENPORT (GLORIA)

DR. BYRON EDWARDS

MR. WILLIAM E. FARRIS

MR. WILLIAM KELLY HAGERTY

MR. JOHN HANLEY

REV. RICHARD KENDALL

MRS. PETER S. KIM (GLORIA)

MRS. JACK KOONTZ (BETTY)

MR. AUGIE MORALES

MR. OWEN SMITH

MRS. ROSS WHEELER (MARY LOU)

EX-OFFICIO BOARD MEMBERS

CATHOLIC HUMAN RELATIONS COUNCIL SISTER DOLORES MEYER

ORANGE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE MRS. RUTH MAHAR

SOROPTIMISTS MRS. MILDRED GRAF

YOUNG MEN'S CHRISTIAN ASSOCIATION MR. DONALD E. KENT

JAYS c/o George Chida North Orange Dental Lab 1500 E. Katella, Suite K

Orange, California

Dear JAYS:

The Friendly Center would like to send our personal "thank you" to each of you for making our pre-school Christmas party a highly successful one.

Please give Santa our warmest regards from all of us here at the Friendly Center. Thanks again. Please come back to visit us again.

Sincerely yours,